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SINCO INC - RECALL [Food]

Archer Farms Chocolate Hazelnhut Swirl Gelato

Unclassified Recall; This product is being recalled because it may contain traces of
peanut protein, which is not declared on the label.

The recalled product is Archer Farms Chocolate Hazelnut Swirl Gelato 30 FL OZ (UPC
085239-703618), imported from Italy and Printed on the edge lid is the following:

L13-102 BEST BY: 120CT2014

This product was sold exclusively at Target stores nationwide.

Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Consumers who
have purchased Archer Farms Chocolate Hazelnut Swirl Gelato imported from Italy may
return the product to a Target store for a full refund. For further questions please call
SINCO at 617-395-6900, Monday - Friday, 9am to 5pm EST. Furthermore, if any recalled
products are found, notify this office at 317-233-8475.
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Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse
either the product or the company.
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Sinco Inc Issues Allergy alert on undeclared Peanut Protein in Archer
Farms Chocolate Hazelnut Swirl Gelato

Contact:
Consumer:
617-385-6900

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - April 11, 2014 - SINCO INC is voluntarily recalling from sale
Archer Farms Chocolate Hazelnut Swirl Gelato 30 FL OZ (UPC 085239-703618), imported from
[taly and sold exclusively at Target stores nationwide. This product may contain traces of peanut
protein, which is not declared on the label. Printed on the edge lid is the following:

L13-102 BEST BY: 120CT2014

There have been two reports of an allergic reaction associated with this item. People who have
an allergy or sensitivity to peanuts should not consume this product. No other Archer Farms
gelato items are included.

The recall was initiated after lab testing detected a possible presence of peanut protein in one
production lot with a Best By date of October 12, 2014. Other production lots tested negative for
traces of peanut proteins are also being voluntarily withdrawn as a precautionary measure.

Consumers who have purchased Archer Farms Chocolate Hazelnut Swirl Gelato imported from
Italy may return the product to a Target store for a full refund. For further questions please call
SINCO at 617-395-6900, Monday - Friday, 2am to 5pm EST.
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